
It has been a privilege for our church to host Ken Fish on two occasions. Ken brings a 
Spirit-inspired and biblically sound message to the people of God. His ministry and life 
experiences add a point of identification for his listeners as he opens the Word of God. 
His association with John Wimber in the early years of the Vineyard movement enrich 
his personal testimony. The touch of the Holy Spirit in his meetings is sweet and  I value 
his contribution to the expansion of God’s Kingdom.  
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